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GENERAL NOTICE!!!

On Monday, 30th August, 2021, applicants wrote the second round Civil Service Graduate Entrance Examination. It has come to the notice of the Office of the Head of the Civil Service (OHCS) that applicants received an immediate feedback on the examination. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This notice is therefore to inform all applicants that, the Office is yet to mark the examination and in due course publish the scores to all applicants.

Kindly ignore the prompt received indicating some score on the examination.
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